
We are excited to announce that you can double your donations by shopping on Giving Assistant 

during Giving Week. Their Double Cash Back, Double Giving Event is from November 28th to 

December 3rd! 

During Giving Week, when you shop at participating brands and donate to our organization, Giving 

Assistant will double your cash back earnings which automatically doubles your donation amount to us. 

Take these 4 easy steps to participate in Giving Assistant’s Double Cash Back, Double Giving Event:

1.   Visit GivingAssistant.org

2.   Set up your account (takes less than a minute)

3.   Be sure to select our organization in your account settings

4.   Begin your holiday shopping to earn double cash back and give double donations! 

Below are the amazing brands you can shop at to activate double donations. 

Happy Giving!


